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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
LISINOPR+HCTZ 10/12.5 LUPI100@ H900575 01/31/2022 68180051801 36818051801 

Lupin Pharmaceuticals is recalling the above item/lot due to products complaints related to 
brownish/blackish stains on the tablets and brownish/blackish powder observed inside the 
bottle. This recall is to the retail level. Affected product started shipping May 15, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


